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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 3:28 PM
To: 'trunghoang@yahoo.com'
Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Birkholz, 

Jean (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Assessment at 1579 Margaret Street

Hello Mr. Hoang, 
You came to a hearing on November 20 to appeal your clean up assessment.  The hearing officer recommends 
continiuing the matter to June 5 and if there are no same or similar violations, she will reduce the fee in half.  However, 
after review of the appeal, she had amend her recommendation to delete the assessment due to some unnecessary 
language in the summary abatement order.   
 
If you don’t wish to contest to this recommendation, there is no need to attend the public hearing on January 9 at 3:30 
p.m. in Room 300, noting the matter is not going to continue to June 5. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


